
Bears for Brazil 
Girl Scout Silver Award Project by Sofia Dunne 

Please help by donating gently used teddy bears! 

 

I will be bringing the teddy bears to 
several orphanages in Brazil during 
my visit over the summer. My goal 
is to give these children a cuddly 

friend that they can keep with them 
wherever life takes them. We also 
accept any clothes/accessories that 

come with the bear.                

 

A Collection Bin will be placed 
in the main entrance of            Oradell Public School until June 

8th. 
Contact Information:                               

Email: sofiadunne@gmail.com             Thank you for your support! 

Phone: 201-707-5930 

 

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is not in 
any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education. 
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